Minutes of Unit 206 Meeting January 24, 2023

In attendance – Richard Spangler, Iris Abelson, John Felker, Margie Moses, Sue Shramko, Jan Alexander, Bruce Antman, Jim LaFevor, Mary Robertson

- 1. Reading of the December 10 and 13, 2022 Minutes of the Annual Meeting and Election of Officers was waived. The Minutes were approved unanimously.
- 2. Myra Tatum, Treasurer, reported the Year End 2022 Financial Reports and 1099's are complete and will be filed with the appropriate governmental offices in a timely manner.
- 3. Myra Reneau, Club Manager, is out of town. On her return, she will meet with Richard Spangler to follow up on online fees and supplies for the March Tournament.
- 4. Leigh Broadway has resigned from the Board and Mary Robertson will fulfill her term.
- 5. Individual members of the Board of Directors were assigned various Committees to ensure reports from these Chairpersons are passed along to the Board for consideration.
- 6. Mike Holmes, Education, reports there are currently 18 students taking his class. Richard Spangler will meet with Mike to plan future games at the CBC for his students.
- 7. Margie Moses reported 80 players have paid their Annual Membership Fee at this time. She will meet with others to pare down the list of unpaid members. Richard Spangler will provide a script to be used when making contact with members not currently active at the CBC.
- 8. 2023 Goals Numerous possible goals were discussed. Focus for this year will be (1) Increasing Table Count and (2) Community Awareness. A motion was made by Iris Abelson, seconded by Margie Moses and unanimously passed. Plans to take specific action will be forthcoming.
- 9. Plans to implement a "Spring Cleaning" of the Bridge Center are in place. Various volunteers from the Board will set times and dates in the near future to get this accomplished.
- 10. Richard Spangler will meet with Myra Reneau to discuss Extra Point games for 2023 and the Thursday evening BBO game.
- 11. Good and Welfare Margie Moses will be recognized for her contributions to the CBC in the Newsletter.